
 
 

INAPTA ANNUAL REPORT 
 

North Region Director-at-Large 
 

Paul E Young, PT 
 
 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM 2017 

 Attended all meetings of the NE District for the calendar year. 
 

 Participated in conference calls related to crafting 'job description' for the Director-at-Large 

position. 
 

 Attended District meeting for the NC District on 09/26/2017 and presented information on 

the Chapter Strategic Plan - 2017 - 2020, Board structure changes, Ethics education update 

and Chapter Website changes. 
 

 The NW District planned to elect new officers at their 10/04/2017 meeting and there was no 

effective contact made thru the year with the NW District. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

PROJECTIONS FOR REMAINDER OF 2017 AND 2018 

[Position term expires in 2017] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


